
Important Preschool Dates: 

January 11th – Preschool Information Night at 6:30pm, MHS Auditorium, 25 Gile Road 

Join Milton Public School administrators and staff to learn about the similarities and differences 

of the six preschool options offered by the district including curriculum, classroom design, lottery 

criteria, cost, payment scheduling, tuition assistance and registration process. 

  

January 11th through January 25th – Preschool Pre-registration  

The pre-registration link will be posted during the information session.  If a lottery is required 

only those pre-registrations completed by January 25, 2018 will be entered.  Families must be 

residing in Milton at the time of pre-registration.  Chromebooks will be available for any 

parent/guardian who wishes to complete the pre-registration at the conclusion of the program on 

January 11, 2018.  Families pre-registering after January 25, 2018 will be awarded a seat based 

on availability.   

  

January 26th – Preschool lottery 

A random, electronic lottery will be held should demand for any program exceed seats available.  

Should a lottery be required it will be overseen by the Assistant Superintendent, the Family 

Outreach Liaison and a representative from the Preschool PTO. 

  

February 5th – Preschool notification letters sent to families 

Any family who has completed a pre-registration will be notified no later than February 5, 2018 

of their child’s placement status. 

  

February 12th & February 16th – Preschool Registration, MHS Library, 25 Gile Road 

Registrars will be on hand to assist families through the registration process.  Parents/guardians 

should bring completed registration packets and all original supporting documentation, proof of 

residency and deposit to appointment.  Tuition assistance staff will be available to review 

financial aid packets and answer questions. This is a parent/guardian only event.   

 


